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18 February 2022 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 
 

We hope that you are well. 

 

This week, the children have been shining whilst learning new skills as part of our very special 

‘Resilience Week.’ As you know, ‘Resilience Week’ follows on from ‘Teamwork Day’ as part of 

our commitment to supporting the development of children’s learning behaviours to equip 

them with (and build upon) skills which will help when facing challenges – something 

especially important following the events of the last two years. 

 

Many thanks to those who were able to join us for our parent consultation evenings this 

week. To ensure that you are kept informed of your child’s progress and achievement in 

school, as you know, we offer five points of formal communication each year: two parent 

consultation evenings (October and February); and three termly reports. Of course, if you 

wish to talk to your child’s class teacher outside of these points, then please let them know 

via the class email account, or by calling school and we can pass on a message and 

arrange a time to call back. 

 

Through our promotion of the magic of reading and the enormous impact which this can 

have on children’s lives, you will have received letters about the fun activities planned for 

‘World Book Day’ on 3rd March. We are very excited to once again host this special day here 

in school and look forward to celebrating reading and the joy of books. Children are very 

welcome to come to school wearing any clothing which is inspired by any book/comic and 

is appropriate for school, or could maybe wear non-uniform and bring-in a picture of a 

favoured book. 

 

As we reach the half-way point in the year, the children now have a well-deserved half-term 

break and we look forward to welcoming them all back to school on Monday 28th February. 

 
 

Have a lovely half-term break and stay safe in the stormy weather. 

 

 

The St. Werburgh’s team 


